From: Douglas Gordon [douggordonboca@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Thursday, March 11, 2004 7:56 AM

To: efast2@DOL.gov

Subject: Electronic 5500 filing

Dear DOL,

I'would love to file electronically.

However, the amount of information required to be attached to the 5500 filing (excessive in my estimate
since all filers are subject to audit by IRS and DOL to substantiate the filing information, like a 1040 tax
return is) make it impractical unless you have the most simple of plans.

- How do I electronically file the required CPA audit report? Then again why do I have to provide one in
the first place at substantial expense since I am always subject to audit by IRS or DOL? But I digress!

Thanks, have a great day!
DougGordonBoca@Hotmail. Com

Frustrated with dial-up? Lightning-fast Internet access for as low as $29.95/month.




